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Dear Pastor and Church Family, 

The last few months of 2016 were certainly busy for us.  We have been in four missions/church planting           

conferences and eight meetings; traveling around 6.200 miles. Our travels in Texas have taken us to Denton, Fort 

Worth, Alvarado, Killeen, Edgewood, Arlington, Helotes, San Antonio, and Center.  We have also been in church-

es in Battlefield, MO, Lexington, KY, Alexandria, KY, and Camden, TN.  We are very thankful for the conferences 

and meetings that we were able to be a part of.  Every church we have visited has been a blessing to Ginger and 

me.  We have met many dear people and are overwhelmed by the love and kindness that we have been shown      

everywhere we go.  

 First and foremost we want to thank all of you for your     
financial support and prayers! 

 A very special thank you to Fred Morris, his dear wife and 
Grace Baptist Church in Camden, Tennessee.  You were 
such a tremendous blessing to us!  Thank you so much for 
your love, kindness, and hospitality. 

 Thank you Bro. Easley and New Beginnings Baptist Church 
and also Bro. Dodson and Central Baptist for spoiling us and 
making us feel like we were at home! 

Getting to Work! 
 The great thing about our ministry is that we have 
been able to help some churches in our area while 
we have been on deputation.  Ginger and I were able 
to train a couple in the children’s church at Amazing 
Grace Baptist Church in Denton, TX and were also 
used to run a children’s church at Central Baptist in 
Alvarado, TX during one of their big days.  While we 
were in Kentucky, we were able to help in a church 
plant by teaching Sunday school and preaching the 
evening service.  We have also helped a church in 
Helotes, TX with their Sunday school and worship 
service.   
There is plenty of work to be done, and every where 
we go we meet church planters that are praying for 
someone to come help them.  Right now we have 
sixteen church planters that have asked for our help. 
The need is great, and we are eager to get going!    

And the things that thou hast heard of me among 
many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful 
men who shall be able to teach others also.            
II Timothy 2:2 

  

 Pray that we are able to secure meetings and conferences 
for 2017 

 Pray that our current vehicle will hold up and that we will  
not have any more costly repairs 

 Pray we will find a truck soon to pull our trailer  

 Pray for the Holy Spirit power on our lives and that our faith 
will be strong 

 Pray that we get the much needed support quickly so we 
can do what God has called us to do 


